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Dear Director General Smakiqij:

It was a pleasure to meet you during my recent trip to Kosovo. Thank you for welcoming
us to the Kosovo Academy for Public Safety. [ was pleased to view the ongoing cadet training
and FATS simulation training. I applaud your efforts and recognize how much KAPS directly
contributes to Kosovo’s independence and stability. The State Department’s Bureau of
International Narcotics and Law Enforcement Affairs (INL) remains committed to its continued
cooperation the Government of Kosovo as it seeks to identify where INL can best leverage U.S.
resources to support Kosovo's institutions.

I look forward to exploring additional opportunities where INL can assist with your
efforts, as we continue to work together to advance our mutual strategic interests in Kosovo.

Sincerely,

YL

Jorgan K. Andrews
Deputy Assistant Secretary

Mr. Ismail Smakiqi,
Director General,
Kosovo Academy for Public Safety,
42000 Vushtrri/Vucitrn,
Republic of Kosovo.



